
 

We promote recreational boating safety through education and civic activities while providing fellowship 

 

                                          

                                           

 

 

 
 
 
 

D/Lt/C Jannette Spencer, JN 
176 E New England Drive  
Elkton, Florida 32033 
 
The executive board of The Cocoa Beach Sail and Power Squadron, Inc  has approved and  
filed with the State of Florida a fictious name whereby they will do business. 
 
The name that will be used for public notices will be America’s Boating Club Cocoa Beach. 
 
This notice is being sent to District 23 of the United States Power Squadrons as per the bylaw 
amendment of March 2020. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Cdr Richard Schoonmaker, SN 
 
 
 

 America’s Boating Club 

Cocoa Beach 

PO Box 540651 – Merritt Island, Fl 32954 

www.CBSPS.org 

 


